



## International Baccalaureate World Schools Primary Years, Middle Years, and Diploma Programmes

March 14, 2020

Dear Stockton Collegiate Families,

Late yesterday afternoon, San Joaquin County Office of Education recommended that all schools in the county close beginning Monday, March  $16^{th}$  and remain closed until Monday, April  $6^{th}$ .

Stockton Collegiate Board of Directors convened this morning in response to this countywide recommendation. The decision has been made to suspend all classes and all school activities beginning Monday, March 16<sup>th</sup>.

Spring Break will be moved to Friday, March 27th through Friday, April 3rd.

Students will return to school on Monday, April 6th.

We know that there are many questions about the details of what this means for our students, staff, and families. We are working through the logistics and will communicate information as soon as it is available.

Watch for updates through ManageBac.

We appreciate your open-minded flexibility as we respond to this extraordinary situation. We will communicate developments as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Scott Luhn

Head of School / CEO

Stockton Collegiate International Schools

Phone: 209-390-9861 Fax: 209-390-9862